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To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Submission to greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director,  
 
I wish to express how appalled I am by the treatment meted out to greyhounds once they are deemed no longer fit for racing. It is disgusting 
that we can breed and treat animals in this manner merely for the entertainment of punters and profit of the gambling industry.  
 
I call on you to put an end to this barbaric sport.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Joanna Dodds  

  
 

 




